STUDENT BULLETIN

JGHT FOR THE DAY:

May 6, 1975

A smile brings the greatest returns on the world's smallest investment.

EARLY REGISTRATION:

Students planning to return next fall may sign up for early in-line registration appointments in the Registrar's office May 1-10. Reservations will be given in the order in which students sign up. After May 10 a general registration will be scheduled in one of the chapel services in preparation for next fall.

THANK YOU!

The King County Blood Bank is grateful for all those who participated last Wednesday. There were 54 doners.

OREGON STUDENTS:

All Oregon students are invited to have lunch with Oregon District D-CAP, Rev. Ormel Chapin at 12:30 p.m., Thursday, May 15. The place will be in the Northwest Room of the Dining Hall. Look for the Oregon District table penant.

GRADUATES:

Please check the bulletin board in Bronson Hall for name and place listing on the Graduation Roster. If you desire changes they must be registered with Mrs. Thompson no later than Friday, May 9. Data appearing was picked up from graduation applications.

encourage you to come and visit the people at Rainier Valley Convalescent Home. We will Leave at 2:30 p.m. Wednesday from Perks Hall and will be back by 5:00 p.m.

JOINT AWS-AMS MEETING:

AWS-AMS will be meeting together in Gray-Beatty lounge Tuesday night (tonight) at 7:00 p.m. We'll be having open discussion about things that are of interest to you concerning campus life. So, come and express your opinion. See you there!

Wednesday, May 7 at 10:45 p.m., we'll be having AWS elections for next year. This meeting is mandatory so everybody come. We need your vote! Please be prompt, it's important!

BASKETBALL CLINIC:

The Basketball Clinic is continuing this week. Those interested may still meet in the Gym Wednesday and Friday at 3:30 p.m.

SOCCER CLINIC:

There will be a Soccer Clinic this Friday afternoon at 3:00 p.m. and on Saturday, beginning at 1030 a.m. and going into the afternoon. The Clinic will be conducted by Mark Anderson who has had experience with European clinics and one other player. Students are asked to wear sweats over their playing gear. Fundamentals will be stressed with one afternoon chalk-talk. Please sign up in the dorms on the bulletin board or with Mr. Kinney in the Gym by Thursday.

INTRAMURAL GOLF:

Students who have been playing golf must turn in their best 18 holes by Monday to Coach Kinney to be eligible to play in the golf tournament the weekend of May 16-17.

CONGRATULATIONS TO NEWLY ELECTED OFFICERS:

Dan Anderson, ASB President Randy Billings, ASB 2nd Vice President JoAnn Barros, ASB Secretary Rachel Rice, ASB Treasurer

Sterling Crook, ASB 1st Vice President (WOM Chairman) Richard Satterfield, WOM Vice Chairman Ramona Carter, WOM Secretary
Tim DeRosso, WOM Treasurer

Karen Sluys, Student at Large Todd Wagner, Student at Large

VARSITY BASKETBALL BANQUET:

The annual varsity and junior varsity Basketball Banquet will be held this Saturday night, May 10, at 6:00 p.m. in the faculty dining area of the Cafeteria. This is for all varsity and junior varsity basketball members and their dates.

DESPERATELY NEEDED:

Two or three people (guys or girls) with transportation are needed to deliver flowers in the Bellevue area. Needed for either Friday or Saturday, or both. Gas will be paid for and the wages will be \$2.00 per hour. Contact either Larry Anderson (G-613) or Fleur de Lis Florist at 746-6440 as soon as possible. Happy Mother's Day!

WANTED:

Someone to drive a car back to Springfield, Missouri. If interested, please call Mrs. Pollard at 1-775-1262.